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Through following Jesus, we aim to be a caring, happy school, where everyone is valued and 

appreciated and can reach their true potential. We hope to act justly, love tenderly, and walk humbly 
with our God. 

 
READY, RESPECTFUL, SAFE  
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          15th July 2024  
 
Dear Parents/carers,  
 
Staffing update for 2024-2025  
 
I know many of you are very keen to know which teacher your child will have next year.  I am 
delighted to inform you that Mrs Langford has recently been promoted to Assistant Head 
Teacher.  Miss Campbell, currently teaches part-time in school, she has agreed to take on a 
full-time class teacher from September 2024.    
 

New Year Group 
2024- 2025 

New class teacher 
2024-2025 

Current class teacher  
2023-2024 

St John Vianney 
Nursery Provision 

Mrs Stafford  
Mon, Wed, Thur 
 

n/a 

Mrs McLean  
Tue, Wed, Fri 

n/a 

Reception  Mrs Duffy  
 

Mixed nursery and new starters, info given 
out at the parent meeting  

Reception  Miss Rice  
 

Mixed nursery and new starters, info given 
out at the parent meeting 

Year One  Mrs O’ Neil  
 

Mrs Duffy’s class  

Year One  
 

Miss Dean   Miss Rice’s class  

Year Two  
 

Mrs Langford (AHT) Mrs O’Neil’s class  

Year Two  Miss Campbell  
  

Miss Dean’s class  

Year Three 
 

Mrs Bowden 
 

Miss Prayle/Mr Robinson’s class  
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Year Three 
 

Miss Cherry (AHT) Mrs Langford’s class  

Year Four  
 

Mr Bonnar  Miss Cherry’s class  

Year Four 
 

Mr Peacock  Mrs Bowden’s class  

Year Five  
 

Mrs Haughton (AHT) Mr Bonnar’s class  

Year Five 
 

Miss Dolphin  Mr Peacock’s class  

Year Six  
 

Mr Exley  Miss Dolphin’s class 

Year Six  Mrs Meldrum (DHT) 
and  
Mrs Black  
 

Miss Young’s class  

 
As you already know, Mrs Spencer has taken over as the school SENDCo and from September 
2024, she can be contacted via office@stjohnvianneynewcastle.org 
 
Some of you will also see that Mrs Kingston, from Nursery, has also changed.  On Friday 12th 
July she was appointed as an assistant Educational Psychologist at Gateshead Council, I am 
sure you will all wish her well as this is a field of work she has wanted to get into for a while.  I 
am delighted that Mrs Stafford has agreed to take up the role of nursery teacher, alongside 
Mrs McLean.    
 
As always, we keep all of our families and school community in our joint prayers.  
     
Kind regards,  
 

A D Thorpe  

 
Mrs A D Thorpe  
Head teacher  
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